
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for using our new system for reading at home through Boom reader. This 
replaces the home reading diaries we used to use. If you are struggling to get on this 
at home, please contact your class teacher. 
 
In terms of how this is being used, we will no longer be recording any reading taking 
place in school on Boom reader. Teachers and TAs work regularly with children for 
their reading through phonics sessions, guided reading, during reading lessons and 
1:1 reading. We have systems in place within school where we record how well 
children are doing and what they need to work on next. Boom reader is purely for you, 
as parents/carers, to record your reading at home with your child.  
 
Each term, children are rewarded if they have read a minimum of 3 times a week at 
home.  
 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
L Walker  


